
~)AGERA NERGY

Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission NHP[JC Jft~413’i5 AM
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DM 14-298, Application of Agera Energy LLC, Request for Waiver of PUC
§2 003.03 (a) (5)

Dear Executive Director,

Agera Energy LLC is requesting a waiver of the term of the financial surety, as indicated in
PUC §2003.03(a)(5). The letter of credit submitted byAgera has a term of one year and
will be auto-renewed each year, per the evergreen provision in the letter of credit that has
been submitted to the commission. Agera asks for this waiver at the request of our bank
who will not issue a letter of credit for the term indicated in PUC §2003.03(a)(5).

Sincerely,

iW tJehbv~
~4ichael Nordlicht
General Counsel
Agera Energy LLC
555 Pleasantville Rd, S-107
Briarcliff Manor, NY 10510
(914) 236-1406
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